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Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Firstly, thank you for your support with the new Behaviour for Learning policy, it’s been 

fantastic to see our students continuously display the core character values of the school 

on a daily basis.     

  

As we approach the summer term, I  would like to take this opportunity to rev isit the 

uniform expectations. I t’s important that all students adhere to the Uniform Policy at all 

times as it creates a sense of identity amongst our students and demonstrates a student’s 

pride in being a Shirebrook Academy student.  

  

Shirebook Academy uniform consists of:  

 

 Blazer with Shirebrook Academy logo;  

 Black trousers (no tracksuit bottoms) or skirt (must be knee length);  

 White blouse or shirt;  

 Black jumper (hoodies are not permitted) - NO logo;  

 Black shoes or trainers - NO logo;  

 Shirebrook Academy tie.  

  

In addition to this, jewellery is limited to a wrist watch, flat signet ring, devotional jewellery, 

studs or small sleeper earrings and single nose stud only. Nail length should be appropriate 

and safe for learning.  

  

To help improve the sense of pride among Shirebrook Academy, from Monday 25th April, 

no student is permitted to attend school in anything other than the uniform items listed 

above.   

 

Students will be sanctioned accordingly should they arrive in incorrect uniform and contact 

will be made with home until the issue is resolved.  

  

I f you do need to purchase specific Shirebrook Academy uniform, it can be purchased at 

the Schoolwear Centre in Mansfield Town Centre or www.schoolwearsolutions.com.   

  

The Academy does have several services which can support families who may have difficulty 

in purchasing and providing Shirebrook Academy uniform. I f you feel you need support in 

purchasing uniform, please contact your child’s Head of Year or Pastoral Leader.    

  

I f you have any questions about the guidance, please do not hesitate to contact school 

or refer to the uniform policy on the website.   

Tel: 01623 742722       

Fax: 01623 742206  
enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org 

www.shirebrookacademy.org  
Common Lane 

Shirebrook 

Nottinghamshire 

NG20 8QF 

mailto:enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org
http://www.shirebrookacademy.org/


 
 

I f there are any extenuating circumstances, which mean you are unable to meet the 

uniform requirements by Monday 25th April, please email: 

enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org.   

 

Yours sincerely 

     

 

 

Alex Marsh and James Edwards 

Assistant Principals, Behaviour and Inclusion 
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